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FDOT to Host Hybrid Public Meeting for Proposed Access 

Management Improvements on U.S. 1 
 

SAINT AUGUSTINE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host 
a hybrid public meeting to discuss proposed access management improvements at U.S. 
1 and Nix Boat Yard Road as part of the U.S. 1 from the Moultrie Creek Bridge to 
Marion Street resurfacing project. 

FDOT proposes the following improvements: 

• Median modifications to the intersection of U.S. 1 and Nix Boat Yard Road 
• Roadway resurfacing 

• Curb and gutter work 

• Other incidental construction 

A virtual and in-person public meeting will be held Tuesday, Jan. 9, 2025 at the St. 

Johns County Public Library Main Branch, 1960 N. Ponce De Leon Blvd., St. Augustine, 

FL 32084. An informal open house will be held from 4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. followed by a 

formal presentation and public comment period beginning at 6 p.m. Information about 

virtual registration and participation is available at www.nflroads.com/VPH. 
  

Persons wishing to submit comments or questions may do so at the meeting or submit 

them to Darrel Locklear by email at Darrell.Locklear@dot.state.fl.us, by phone at (904) 

360-5450 or by mail at 1109 S. Marion Ave., MS 2007, Lake City, FL 32025. Comments 

must be received by Jan. 22, 2025, to be included in the public meeting record. 
  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, 

religion, disability or family status. 
  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X , or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook. 
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